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From:

Sent: 24 June 2020 10:06

To: SYE-LR-ACP (MULTIUSER)

Subject: Little Rissington ACP

Attachments: BMAA Principles during ACP engagement.pdf

In response to your proposal I attach a copy of the BMAA principles during CAP 1616 engagement. 
In addition to our general perspective outlined in the attached document we have particular concerns 
regarding the Little Rissington proposal. These are: 
Creating a choke point with associated increase of risk of mid-air collision, to the northern boundary of the 
Brize Norton CTR and planned associated airspace. 
Creating a permanent volume of segregated airspace for an occasional activity. 

We do not support the need for an ATZ at Little Rissington. 

Please confirm that you have received this email. 

Regards 

 
CE BMAA 
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